From: Greenberg, Stuart

Senttime: Tuesday, September 13,2011 10:21:35 AM
To: MaryLaura@excelined.org

Subject:  Fw: UCF memo

From: Greenberg, Stuart

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 10:19 AM
To: Greenberg, Stuart

Subject: Fw: UCF memo

From: Stephen R. Wise [mailto:srwise@att.net]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 05:47 PM

To: Greenberg, Stuart

Subject: UCF memo

Stu:

My contact person at UCF is Dr. Greg Schuckman Assistant Vice President of University Relations. His e-mail is gregs@mail.ucf.edu and his phone # is 703-898-
8485. He lives in VA. Below is the e-mail that [ sent to him this past Saturday.

Greg:

It was great to see you at the ECS meeting in Denver. This is a follow-up of our conversation about reading and the poor FCAT scores of our public school children.
I would like to have the Dean of the College of Education contact me concerning assigning a Doctoral student to work with NEFEC/PAEC and the DOE to develop a
research design for a reading program that is currently being funded by the Florida Legislature.

On Monday there is a presentation on the project with Dr. Joe Lockavitch... We need a researcher to develop a match pair research designed evaluation of the
program that is being presented to show the results of the program even though there have been 10 published research studies on this program already.

Below is a link to a "live" Panhandle Area Educational Consortium webinar featuring Dr. Joseph Lockavitch, Failure Free Reading founder and owner.

We invite you and the UCF Dean to log in to learn about a special Legislative appropriation that is funding this non-phonic, language development-based reading

intervention for the lowest literacy high school students, including DJJ youth. "Failure Free Reading" by Dr. Joseph Lockavitch is a scientifically-based RtI Tier 2 & 3
solution with 10 published research studies. This program which will be administered through NEFEC and PAEC for the 2011/ 2012 school year is specifically

targeting high school students classified as chronic FCAT Level 1 readers. If you have questions for Dr. Lockavitch during the presentation, please send them via e-

mail to Lynn Gothard at gothardl@paec.org or call 850-638-6131 ex 2309. We will get your question to him and he will respond over the air.
https:/fecvideos.eduvision.tv/SchoolLiveSchedules.aspx

The webinar is scheduled for Monday, July 11, 2011 at 8 AM, CDT (9 AM EDT).

Steve
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